
 

 

 

 

IAFL ASIA PACIFIC CHAPTER MEETING 2020 
 

BANGKOK, THAILAND 
31ST MAY – 4TH JUNE  

 
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

 
 

In light of the strong sponsorship support for past IAFL meetings, the IAFL is delighted to offer 
sponsorship opportunities for the IAFL Asia Pacific Chapter Annual Meeting 2023 that will be held in 
Bangkok, Thailand. These opportunities have been crafted to provide maximum visibility to sponsors at 
key points throughout the event. 
 
The sponsorship opportunities for the meeting are:- 
 

• Principal sponsorship of the meeting TAKEN 
 

• Bangkok Introduction to International Family Law Conference TAKEN 
 

• Welcome Reception TAKEN 
 

• Entertainment at Welcome Reception TAKEN 
 

• Educational Programme 
o Thursday morning TAKEN 
o Friday morning TAKEN 
o Friday afternoon TAKEN 

 
• Coffee breaks for Educational Programme Thursday & Friday TAKEN 

 
• Friday’s Happy Hour at Vertigo Too TAKEN 

 
• Principal Sponsorship of The President’s Dinner $ 5,000 

 
• Entertainment at President’s Dinner  TAKEN 

 
• Disco at President’s Dinner TAKEN 

 
• Speakers’ Gifts TAKEN 

 
• Meeting Pocket Programme TAKEN 

 
• Photographer at Welcome Reception and President’s Dinner TAKEN 

 
• Named Sponsor of Conference Charity “Hands Across the Water” $500 

(Multiple opportunities) 
 
 
The sponsorship opportunities are flexible. Proposals for sponsorship, at different rates or in other 
forms, or in any combination – or in concert with other fellows – are welcome. All sponsors will be given 
appropriate recognition in the conference materials and during the course of the meeting.  
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If, for any reason, you are not able to join us in Athens, you will still see benefit in your firm being 
recognised and having a presence through one of the sponsorship opportunities. 
 

Please contact Annie Dunster via annie.dunster@iafl.com if you are interested in sponsoring the meeting. 
Any support that you and your firms are able to provide would be very much appreciated.  
 
With warmest regards,  
 
 

 
 
Geoff Wilson 
IAFL Asia Pacific Chapter President 
 


